
   

Year 4 - Teacher Change 

 

Parents and families will know that we shared the sad news last week that Mr McCallum will be 

leaving Perranporth School at the end of this term to take up an exciting role in Further Education. 

Whilst we will all be sorry to see Mr McCallum leave,  we’re very pleased to be able to let you know 

that we have appointed Rachel Laity to teach Y4 for the Summer Term. Mrs Laity is an excellent 

teacher who has worked at Perranporth for several years. Having taught many of the children when 

they were in Year 1, she will be a familiar face and already has a good knowledge of the children 

too. Mrs Laity will begin working with Mr McCallum and Mrs Harding at different points this term so 

that we have a smooth transition before she starts. 

LEAP - Learning - Engaged– Aspiring - Proud 

Primary Futures Aspirations!  

On Wednesday this week, children from Y3, Y4, Y5 

and Y6 had a very interesting LEAP learning session 

about careers in the NHS. We were invited to attend 

the Primary Futures workshop in which children met 

three different healthcare professionals who all do 

different roles within the NHS. There was a research 

doctor, occupational therapist and a nursing associ-

ate.  The children got to ask them questions about 

their roles and what their job entails. This workshop 

was a wonderful way to help our children to broad-

en their Aspirations whilst also learning all about the 

varied roles and responsibilities within our 

healthcare system. 

Named Uniform and Coats 

 

Children often misplace items of their school uniform and other belongings around 

the school site. Although we try our very best to ensure that these items are re-

turned to their owners, it proves very difficult if they are not named. Please can we 

ask parents to ensure that children have their name written on: 

• All items of their school uniform 

• Coats, hats, gloves etc 

• Drink bottles and packed lunch or snack boxes 

• Bags/book bags 

 

Many thanks. 

 

What’s coming Up? 

 Monday 22nd January - Year 5/6 Football match: Perranporth v Chacewater  

(on Perranporth school field) 3.30pm 



      ChatHealth Support 

From Monday 22 January 2024, Cornwall Council will be introducing a quick and easy way for young people and 

parents / carers to contact Health Visitors and School Nurses in Cornwall and the Isles of Scilly.  

There are three advice lines as follows: 

• young people aged 11-19 : Tel: 07312 263 096 

• parents/carers of children aged 0-5: Tel: 07312 263 423 

• parents/carers of children and young people aged 5-19: Tel: 07312 263 499 

Users can send a message, anonymously if they wish, to Health Visiting and School Nursing to get confidential help 

and advice about a range of health concerns, including: 

• Sleep 

• Child development 

• Support with behaviour 

• Toileting 

• Feeding and nutrition 

• Keeping safe and healthy 

• Childhood illnesses and support with medical conditions at school 

• Emotional, mental health and wellbeing 

• Relationships 

• Smoking and vaping 

• Drugs and alcohol 

The messaging service is available Monday to Friday (excluding bank holidays) from 9am to 5pm. When a 

message is sent to the numbers, an automated reply confirms the message has been received. A trained 

healthcare professional will reply to the message during office hours within 48 hours. 

Alternatively you can contact the service via: Telephone: 01872 324261 or Email: hvsnadvice@cornwall.gov.uk 

Please note that this will not be an emergency service. Urgent health advice should be sought from an NHS 

walk-in centre or by calling NHS 111. In an emergency, dial 999 or go to A&E. 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/media/xuzht4u4/chat-health-young-people-11-19.pdf
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/media/hchnginz/chat-health-parent-carers-0-5.pdf
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/media/ukraaugd/chathealth-parents-carers-5-19.pdf
mailto:hvsnadvice@cornwall.gov.uk

